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Bealings School

01473 622376









14th  September 2017
Dear Parents and Carers
 

Re:  Entry to Primary School in September 2018
 
Thank you for your interest in joining us at Bealings.

 

Would you like to come and meet us, have a look round and experience a little bit of life at Bealings?  If you would, we will be very happy to welcome you on any of the dates below (please pick 2 in case one becomes too full).

 

Wednesday 27th September 2017 9.30am
Thursday 12th October 2017 9.30am
Monday 13th November 2017 9.30am

Wednesday 6th December 2017 9.30am
 
 Please telephone Fiona, Quyen or Sharon in the school office and let them know which day you would like to come. 

 

The visit usually lasts about an hour and it is entirely up to you if you wish to bring your children or not.

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us!

 

We look forward to meeting you.

 

Very best wishes,

 

 

Duncan Bathgate

Headteacher
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